
The Stingrays Swim Team will be expanding into another site for the 2016-17 season.  We are in search 

of at least 5 part-time coaches at all 3 of our practice sites – Massad YMCA, Rosner YMCA and the new 

Jeff Rouse Swim and Sports Center.  Only experienced coaches with at least 2 years of coaching will be 

considered for these positions.  Compensation will be commensurate with your experience.  The RAYS 

are usually in the Top 10 programs in Virginia Swimming.  This past year, we came in 131
st

 in the USA 

Swimming Club Recognition Program.  If you are interested in applying, please email Head Coach Bob 

Herlinger – stingraybob93@verizon.net or call him – 540-207-0846. 


